
 
RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
The attached decision/information was previously included in a confidential agenda/minutes 
for the Nelson-Tasman Regional Landfill Business Unit meeting on 18 August 2023. 
 
The reasons for withholding the information no longer apply, the information is therefore 
being made publicly available. 

 

Moved Deputy Mayor Bryant/Councillor Courtney 

RLBU23-08-1  

That the Nelson Tasman Regional Landfill Business Unit 

1. Receives the report NTRLBU Compactor Procurement Report (R27856); and 

2. Approves the procurement of the new TANA landfill compactor from GCM 
Enviro for $1,502,717 (as unbudgeted expenditure) including fire suppression, 
and productivity packages; and 

3. Agrees that this unbudgeted capital funding will be recovered in full from the 
successful operational and maintenance contractor currently out to tender 
where this is included in the tender documents as a condition of tender; and    

4. Agrees that the decision be made publicly available following the completion 
of the landfill compactor procurement process. 

CARRIED 

 


